
Malloy and Latham of Lincoln Property Co. lease 11,526 s/f
September 09, 2010 - Spotlights

Tatara Systems, a company building products for the mobile convergence market, has renewed its
lease of 11,526 s/f at 35 Nagog Park. The deal represents a renewal of the existing space which will
undergo some significant improvements, particularly to the existing lab. After a thorough search, the
company found the location and its existing lab infrastructure to be superior to alternative properties.
35 Nagog Park, owned by ND/Winrock Acton, LLC, is a 3 story, 95,000 s/f class A office building
located in the 500,000 s/f Nagog Office Park. The building was constructed in 1988 and is one of the
premier buildings within the park.
Kevin Malloy, senior vice president, and Tim Latham, vice president of Lincoln Property Company
represented Tatara Systems. The landlord was represented by Brian McKenzie, Jamey Lipscomb
and Rob Byrne of Richards, Barry, Joyce & Partners.
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